
 

May 2014 Bertram Studio News 
http://www.andreabertramstudio.com/studio-news 

Please make sure your parent or guardian reads this newsletter! This year it will also be emailed. 

Remember to wear or bring your socks  
(No bare feet on the new Studio carpet) 

 
IF YOU ARE SICK!!!! PLEASE STAY HOME!!! 

YOU CANNOT SING! 
 
Congratulations to all the Studio students for 
your efforts in the Music Festival this season.  
Many successes and breakthroughs!!! 
 
Exceptional work by recognized bursary winners  
Daniel Knapp, Jessica Langelier, Kyra Vance, 
Mady Crow, Nasya Moore and Tallia Rogers; 
and Provincial Representatives and Bursary 
Winners Zoe Chow - Junior Musical Theatre, 
Britta Olesen - Junior Stage, Raymond 
Salgado - Intermediate Classical, Melissa 
Kahan - Senior Speech Arts, and Taylor 
Johnstone - Senior NATIONAL Musical 
Theatre.  Representatives are heading to 
Penticton for the Performing Arts BC Provincial 
Finals. 
 
June 3-7th 2014 Penticton, Performing Arts BC 
Provincial Finals (This is a Wednesday-
Saturday, with Registration on the Tuesday) 
Studio Closed 
 
June 14th Cabaret Nite 2014 
St. Paul's Anglican Church Hall  
100 Chapel St. 6 PM 

 Please give me your head count and $25 
per family on or before the 29th of May.  
You may bring up to 8 people, but I need 
the head count. 

 Please bring pot luck finger foods and 
your own refreshment. 

 We do not have use of the kitchen other 
than to store water in the fridge. 

 I will supply plates, napkins, cutlery and 
plastic glasses.  Water for the performers 
is also supplied. 

 I need a Set Up crew at 10 AM.... This is 
really imperative as I have still have a 
sprained hand. 

 Please stay and help us break down, 
vacuum and put away the chairs. 

 We will be sound-checking and 
rehearsing the duets and trios only!!!!!  
Anyone with time issues that day, I need 
to know now! 

As these performances are heading to Festival 
2015, they are works in progress and if we do 
not have all the costuming and 
choreography/blocking completed, we will go 
with what we have.   It MUST be off book 
though!!!! 
  
Studio Closes June 20th 
 
I will be teaching on Tuesdays.  July 15th, 22nd, 
and 29th; August 12th and 19th.  Some slots are 
already booked. 
 
The Studio reopens August 26th.    
There will be a fee adjustment for next year.  
The Studio will no longer operate on an hourly 
fee basis.  You may however make equal 
monthly payments. 
 
The Studio will be closed October 3rd to 
14th. 
 
Cotton Club Dinner Theatres will be Thursdays, 
December 4th, 11th, and 18th. 
 
Allison Crowe "Tidings" is December 6th. 
 
(There is a completely different format this year 
and it will mean changes for the Studio.  More 
info TBA.) 
 

Yours in singing, 

Andrea Bertram 


